
Red Nose Day  
Friday 13th March 

 
Mother’s Day Lunch on 
16th and 18th March 

 
Easter Holiday  

30th March - 10th April 
 

Bank Holiday 
Monday 4th May  

 
The week beginning  

11th May will be Year 6 
SATs 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you know Mr Higgs will be leaving us on Friday 27th March to 

take up his new post after the Easter Break. 

We are pleased to tell you that Ms Clay will become our Acting 

Headteacher from that date. 

Kind Regards 

Steve Trow - Chair of Governors 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

On Friday 27th March there will be 

an opportunity for you to say 

goodbye to Mr Higgs. 

 We will have refreshments in the 

hall from 3.15pm to 4.15pm where 

you will be able to look at some of 

your children’s work as well as say 

your ‘Goodbyes’ 

 

 

 
 

Comic Relief is on Friday 13th March 

and we are collecting sponsorship 

for our DANCETHON and  inter -

House GO-CART Race. Please look 

out for a separate letter and 

sponsorship forms. Children will 

wear their school uniform and can 

make their face funny for money! 

Mrs Mungles will be starting her 

Maternity leave at the end of 

this term. We are all looking 

forward to meeting the new 

little Mungles. 

We are pleased that Helen 

Smith will be joining us as EYFS 

Leader; she will start with us 

after the Easter Break. 

 

HELP! HELP! HELP! HELP! HELP! 

EYFS need your help to paint their sheds 

and boat in the outdoor learning space. If 

you can spare some time to help please 

talk to EYFS staff. 

Thank you St Piran’s   dancers 

you did a fantastic job and 

many people commented on 

your fabulous effort 

Well done all of you that 

brought in your Potato Book 

Characters. They were 

wonderful - This is just a 

small sample 

This is a reminder that we do not allow the 

use of mobile phones in school. This is so 

that we can keep children safe so please 

switch phones off when you are in school 

Mother’s Day Lunch... 

We had a lovely Mother’s 

day lunch last year and we 

are planning to do it again 

on the 16th and 18th 

March. Look out for an 

invitation. 



 


